
 

       

March 20, 2023 
 
Next Steps: To be shared with STCC Board of Trustee on March 27th 2023 
 
 
In accordance with the formal enabling vote by the STCC Board of Trustees (June 27, 2022) 
�U�H�J�D�U�G�L�Q�J���V�K�D�U�H�G���J�R�Y�H�U�Q�D�Q�F�H�����L�Q�F�O�X�G�L�Q�J���F�O�D�U�L�I�L�F�D�W�L�R�Q���R�I���D���S�U�R�F�H�V�V���E�\���Z�K�L�F�K���´�K�L�J�K-�O�H�Y�H�O�µ��
recommendations regarding institutional policy and operations are reviewed, the Shared 
Governance Council (SGC) has reached consensus regarding the maximum number of credits 
an STCC �V�W�X�G�H�Q�W���F�D�Q���W�D�N�H���L�Q���D���J�L�Y�H�Q���V�H�P�H�V�W�H�U���´�6�W�X�G�H�Q�W���0�D�[�L�P�X�P���&�U�H�G�L�W���/�R�D�G���µ����Given the 
codification of responsibilities by the Board of Trustees for the STCC President, combined with 
framing by the New England Commission of Higher Education (NECHE) regarding 
governance, the formalization of this operational policy is approved.  No action is needed by 
Trustees, and implementation will occur at the conclusion of Spring Semester 2023.    
 
Background: 
 
Up to this point, STCC lacked a defined cap on the number of credits a student could take in a 
given semester.  To remedy, a recommendation was generated and submitted to the Shared 


